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   Our Lady Queen of Peace Church (1930) 
    SHRINE TO INFANT JESUS of PRAGUE (2003) 
  

         PARISH WEBSITE      

         www.qop.ca 
                                                                                                 e-mail: office@qop.ca 

   

    PASTOR: Rev. John Domotor 

    ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT: Carol Molloy 

                                                          PARISH MUSIC DIRECTOR: Helen Krauch                 HUNGARIAN Mass:               Rev. John Domotor 

          SPANISH Mass:    Rev. Benoit Laplante 

       WWW.LATINMASSVICTORIA.COM  TRADITIONAL LATIN Mass: Rev. John Domotor  
                                                                

Our Lady Queen of Peace, 849 OLD ESQUIMALT Road,  VICTORIA,  BRITISH COLUMBIA  V9A 4W9 
  

MONDAYS:  CHURCH & PARISH OFFICE ARE CLOSED 

PARISH OFFICE OPEN TUESDAY – FRIDAY  9.00 – 12.00  & 1.00 – 4.15    250.384.3884   Fax: 250.384.3664 
  

 SUNDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

  M 

   A 

   S 

   S 

 

Weekday  - 12.10 12.10 12.10 12.10 - 

Weekend 10.00  - - - - 5.00 

TRADITIONAL LATIN  12.00 - - - 9.00 - 

SPANISH   2
nd

 & last Sunday of the month       2.00  - - - - - 

HUNGARIAN   3
rd

 Sunday every month       2.00 - - - - - 

SUNSET LODGE 1st
 & 3

rd
 Wed. 952 Arm Street - - 9.30 - - - 

ADORATION OF BLESSED SACRAMENT 
every Tuesday and 1

st
 Friday of the month 

- 10.00 - - 10.00 - 

ROSARY - 1
st
 Friday of the month  - 10:30 am - 11.00 11.30 11.30 11.30 - 

Devotion to MOTHER OF PERPETUAL HELP - - after Mass 12.10 - - - 

Devotion to INFANT JESUS OF PRAGUE - - - after Mass 12.10 - - 

CONFESSIONS: 1
st
 Sat. of every month 3:00- 4:00pm.    

Ring the bell and enter when GREEN light is ON.   
9:15am-

9:30am  

10:15 –    

11:30am  
11:00 – 11:45am 

11:00- 

11:45am 

10:15 – 

11:30am 
4:00-4:30pm 

BAPTISMS: To have your child baptized at Our Lady Queen of Parish, please call the Parish Office at least 3 months in advance to arrange  

an appointment with the Pastor. Parents are expected to participate in the Baptismal preparation course TBA.  

MARRIAGES: If you wish to have your marriage solemnized at Our Lady Queen of Peace Church, please call the office at least 6 months 

prior to the intended date as the preparation for this life commitment takes time, thought and considerable paper work. If you are not registered 

at Our Lady Queen of Peace parish have the documents prepared in your own Parish.   
The CWL: meets on the 2

nd
 Wed. 

of every month after Noon Mass  

PRESIDENT: ELSIE LAMBTON   

No meetings in July &August 

KNIGHTS of COLUMBUS – meetings held at Our Lady Queen of Peace Community Centre  

3
rd

 Degree (Council 1256) - 1
st
 Mon. & 2

nd
 Thurs. at 7.00 p.m. Grand Knight: Don Lambton - 250.995.1531 

4
th

 Degree 3
rd

 Thursday of the month at 7 pm Contact: FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR: Michael O’Rielly - 250.477.8950 

IMPORTANT:   IN THE HOSPITAL? 

If you or family member is hospitalize or is going to the 

hospital and would like to be visited by your PARISH PRIEST, 

Please call the PARISH OFFICE to make this request.  

HOSPITAL EMERGENCY ONLY! 

After office hours including weekends, holidays or during the 

night, you can call: the Hospital Chaplain:   250.889.3761                       

     
 

 

KEEPING IN CONTACT: We extend our hands and hearts in Christian fellowship to you here, celebrating with us, whether long time 

residents or newly arrived in the Parish. We thank God that you are with us. If we may assist you, please fill out the form below and place 

in the collection basket or mail to the PARISH OFFICE (address on top) . THANK YOU. Please mark the proper BOX (below on the left side). 
 
    

             New Parishioner       
     

      Have moved here is new address 

          

            I am home-bound and would like  someone to visit me            
         

            I am going to be in the hospital, please call on me   

                          

 NAME:   ____________________________________________________ 

                                                                        

 ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________ 

 

 HOME …………….…….……..…  WORK ………..….………..…….  

                                       

 e-mail: ________________________________@_____________________ 

 SUNDAY DONATIONS can be done by using:  

boxed Sunday Envelopes or by automatic bank withdrawal. (The PARISH OFFICE can supply you with necessary documents). 
 

mailto:office@qop.ca


 

‘Legacies’ 
 

    Our Lady Queen of Peace acknowledges                 
 with gratitude past legacies which we use to   

 maintain the integrity of our Church. 

 

   Please include us in your ‘LAST WILL’,    

 how will we survive without it?       
         

   Legacies are a way of providing assurance    

 that the parish has income or savings in the   

 event of unforeseen emergencies. 

 

  The monthly ‘Building Fund and Collection’   

 pays for maintenance/replacement items.              
 

Baptism at Our Lady Queen of Peace 
To have your child Baptized at Our Lady Queen of Peace 

Church, you must call the office at least 3 months in 

advance to arrange an appointment with the Pastor. It 

is assumed that the family has Our Lady Queen of Peace 

parish connection and practices the faith by attending 

Sunday Mass on a weekly basis. You may meet with the 

Pastor and take the course even if your child has not yet 

been born. Parents are expected to participate in the 

Baptismal preparation. At least one Godparent or both 

must be baptized and confirmed and are practicing 

Catholics. Non-parishioners are required to have a 

Letter of Recommendation from your Pastor to have 

your child Baptized in our parish.  
 

Hospital Chaplain 
Parishioners who are hospitalized and wish to have 

the hospital chaplain visit must indicate clearly that 

they want the Catholic Chaplain. Otherwise, the 

nondenominational Chaplain on call is asked to visit 

the patient. Catholic Chaplain 250.889.3761 
 

Please Note 
If you suffer from Celiac disease, we are able to offer 

a low-gluten Host. If you are interested, please come 

to the sacristy before Mass and inform the priest. 
 

Pope Francis' latest Encyclical letter   

‘Laudato Si’ – On Care for Our Common Home  
Dear friends,  

I will be hosting an informal group study on Laudato Si - 

On Care for Our Common Home - Pope Francis' latest 

encyclical letter. The group will meet every Wed.             

7:30-9pm at Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish in the         

Msgr. Wood Room beginning Wed., July 8th. In order to 

participate, you will need to download a copy of                 

‘Laudato Si’, print it, and bring it to the first session, I 

recommend reading just the introduction. Come prepared 

with some questions and things to share. Let me know if 

you are interested and feel free to forward this message to 

others you think might be interested. A little quote from 

Pope Francis' encyclical to wet your appetite, "The 

emptier a person’s heart is, the more he or she needs 

things to buy, own and consume." Contact:  Derek Pinto 

- 250.812.0127 

 

 

MASS 

 

INTENTIONS 

For:    

Requested by: 

July 7 TUESDAY 

 

Choose Life 

Agnes Berard 

July 8 WEDNESDAY personal intentions 

Susan Serafini 

July 9 

 

THURSDAY Marcelina Baldauf+ 

Ben & Flore Legaspi 

July 10 

 

FRIDAY 12:10pm : Funeral Mass 

     Noreen McCooey+ 

July 11 SATURDAY Holy Souls in Purgatory 

Ann VanNoordt 
 

July 14 TUESDAY Jan Ciemniecki+ 

Leszek Richmond 

July 15 WEDNESDAY Julia & Fred Ross+ 

Carol Retallack 

July 16 THURSDAY  personal intentions 

Augustina Manguerra 

July 17 FRIDAY Wayne Hendry+ 

Lois McGee 

July 18 SATURDAY Aime Auger+ 

Anita Auger 
 

 

Please remember the following persons who are ill in 

your prayers: Barbara Dunahee, Lucy Praud, Lorna Cue, 

Anna Urban, Dina McGregor, Marion Turner, Ann VanNoordt, 

Carol Retallack, Lynn Wood, Alberta McIntyre,  

Marcia Brown, Christine Stornebrink,    
 

 

Condolences  - We join in extending our deepest 

condolences to the family and friends of  

‘Noreen McCooey’ May her soul and the souls of 

the faithful departed through the mercy of God 

rest in peace.  Amen 
  

Calling all Couples: 
The Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 

is coming to Vancouver Island! October 2-4, in Nanaimo, 

learn a new way to communicate, and turn your good 

marriage into a great marriage! There is no group sharing, 

wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com Register: 604-876-7298 
 

Host Families Needed 
The International Student Program at St. Andrew’s 

High School is seeking English speaking families in 

the school community to host international students 

starting in September 2015. For more information, 

including a host family application and remuneration, 

check out our Homestay Information page on the St. 

Andrew’s website (www.standrewshigh.ca) under the 

‘Admissions’ tab (International Students).  

http://www.standrewshigh.ca/homestay-information-

for-host-families.php  or call: Hilary Parker, 

Homestay Coordinator 250-886-5596 

hparker@cisdv.bc.ca 
                                                  
 

https://mail.google.com/_/scs/mail-static/_/js/k=gmail.main.en.xkxp4FcobRQ.O/m=m_i,t,it/am=PiMewpyM-4MYa5Zd-gLF_r33s0uKn3we1E-YAJK9fPi_2f8D-D9AH20hAQ/rt=h/d=1/t=zcms/rs=AHGWq9DNguxZ_BFPjmsrYTsgbLU9LXMesg
https://mail.google.com/_/scs/mail-static/_/js/k=gmail.main.en.xkxp4FcobRQ.O/m=m_i,t,it/am=PiMewpyM-4MYa5Zd-gLF_r33s0uKn3we1E-YAJK9fPi_2f8D-D9AH20hAQ/rt=h/d=1/t=zcms/rs=AHGWq9DNguxZ_BFPjmsrYTsgbLU9LXMesg
mailto:wwmevancouverbc@gmail.com
http://www.standrewshigh.ca/
http://www.standrewshigh.ca/homestay-information-for-host-families.php
http://www.standrewshigh.ca/homestay-information-for-host-families.php
mailto:hparker@cisdv.bc.ca


 

Mark Your Calendars - Events Upcoming   
 

 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 
  On Sat., Aug. 29, Mass at 5:00pm, following Mass   

  Devotion Prayers to the Infant of Prague for the                        

  12
th

 Anniversary of the designated site to the   

  Shrine of the Infant of Prague, following with   

  refreshments downstairs in the Community Centre,  

  Everyone is invited. 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish 
‘Prime Rib Dinner’- 849 Old Esquimalt Rd. on 

Sat., Oct. 24 - 6:15pm $30/adults & $5/child,  

(under twelve free) (including potatoes, vegetables, 

salads, desserts, juice, tea & coffee). Raffles, 50/50 

draw, & door prizes. Purchase tickets office hrs. Tues  

Fri. 9 - 4pm 250.384.3884 Deadline for Tickets is 

Tues. Oct. 18 
 

Our Lady Queen of Peace Church 
‘Pot-Luck Dinner’ for the 85

th
 Anniversary of Our 

Lady Queen of Peace Church, on Sat., Dec. 5 

starting with Mass at 5:00pm and supper at 6:15pm 

in the community centre. More information to follow 

in the nearer future, everyone is welcome.  

Also we will celebrate at the pot-luck the               

90
th

 Anniversary of the Catholic Women’s League 

of our parish, more information in the nearer future. 

___________________________________________ 
 

Website - Diocesan World Youth Day 2016 

http://www.krakow2016.com/en/  

Official website:  

If you want to go and experience joy please join our 

Diocesan group. For more info please contact:  

Fr. Paul Szczur, SDS at paul.szczur@mailsds.org  

or Fr. Dean Henderson at catholic@uvic.ca 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic Diocese of Victoria 
Jawl & Bundon, Barristers & Solicitors Bursary 
The Diocese of Victoria is pleased to announce the 

Jawl & Bundon $2,500 Bursary for a graduating 

Catholic student in the Diocese of Victoria. 

Criteria:  

 A grade 12 Catholic student from the Diocese 

of Victoria 

 Acceptance in a post-secondary institution 

Demonstration of good citizenship 

 Preference will be given to students who live 

outside Greater Victoria & Nanaimo 

 Preference will be given to First Nations 

students. 

Items to Complete & Submit: 
o Jawl & Bundon, Barristers & Solicitors, 

Bursary Application form 

o Recommendation from your parish priest 

o Certification of post-secondary acceptance or 

o Registration 

o An application letter explaining how you 

meet the criteria, including: Your community 

involvement and service activities, your 

accomplishments, awards and relevant 

activities, 

o Your post-secondary plans, a brief 

explanation of your (or your family’s) 

financial needs. 

Please submit the above by July 15th, 2015 

to: Diocese of Victoria 1-4044 Nelthorpe 

Street Victoria, BC V8X 2A1. 

Application forms and information on the 

Bursary are available on the Diocese website 

www.rcdvictoria.org or contacting the 

Diocese of Victoria at 250.479.1331 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rcdvictoria.org/


 

ADVERTISE: We are in search of a Volunteer  

Coordinator to canvass business groups from the general   

public or from our own parishioners to advertise in our  

Bulletins. Interested please call 384-3884, or email: 

office@qop.ca We appreciate the support of these sponsors. 

Please support them: 

 

              McCall Bros.                 
                {Funeral Directors}   
 Victoria’s Only Locally Owned Memorial Chapel      

 Offering Funeral Pre-Planning 

                  www.mccallbros.com   

 1400 Vancouver St.     Phone: (250) 385-4465 

 Victoria, B.C.               Fax:    (250) 385-6792      
          

                HATLEY  
               MEMORIAL GARDENS & CREMATORIUM                  
                                Planning Today For Tomorrow 

 

                 Suzanne Butterfield (Divisional Manager) 

  

Ph:(250) 478-1754                                 Fax: (250) 478-7639 

                        sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca 

 

               2050 Sooke Road, Victoria, B.C. V9B 1W3 

 

            “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

                 SANDS 
      FUNERAL CHAPELS 

              CREMATION AND RECEPTION CENTRE  

     FREE CONSULATIONS – PAYMENT PLAN 

           COMPLETE RANGE OF SERVICES   

                Chris A. Benesch (Manager) 

 

1803 Quadra Street                            317 Goldstream Ave. 

 (250) 388-5155                                     (250) 478-3821 

 

             “A Division of Arbor Memorial Services Inc.” 
 

 

    
 

 

Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 
Saint Vincent de Paul of Vancouver Island is seeking 

a Residential Case Manager for our Housing division. 

Please refer to the website for the complete job 

description: www.svdpvictoria.com 
 

 
 

 

Specializing in:         

                          Renovation and Design                    
  R                 >Kitchen Design             

    E               >Bathroom Design   

      D             >Suite Renovation 

        D             >Doors  

        O         >Windows  

           T       >Painting   

                 

 ** RED DOT **        Mark Turner: 896-4561             

                     

 

Opportunity for a Cruise 
Mary Hof, parishioner of St. Edwards, is currently 

organizing a cruise to the Panama Canal - Nov.2-20 2015 

on Celebrity. They have many people from different 

churches coming, but now have had a room cancelation. 

There is a lady from Queen of Peace Parish in Esquimalt 

interested in sharing a room. If anyone is interested, 

contact Mary - mhof126@gmail.com or 250-743-4074 
 

Langford Summer Camp 
For children 7 -11 years old - $60 for the whole week, 

July 13 – 17, 9 am to 2 pm at Our Lady of the Rosary 

Parish, Langford, for more information call: 250 478- 

3482, or email: olor@shaw.ca. Registration deadline is 

June 20th . Registrations received after the Camp 

reaches capacity will be placed on a waiting list. 
 

Island Catholic School - Job Posting 
Island Catholic Schools invites applications for Education 

Assistants in preparation for the upcoming 2015/2016 

school year.  Application forms and details are posted on 

www.cisdv.bc.ca  
 

St. Joseph’s 
St. Joseph’s Elementary School has still has a few spaces 

left for kindergarten, as well as space available in grades 

one through seven for the 2015-16 school year. We are a 

rigorous academic Catholic school where faith is central 

to all we do, where children learn to love and love to 

learn. Come see what Catholic education offers your 

children – it makes all the difference in the world! Please 

see our website at www.stjosephschool.ca for more 

information about the school and an on-line application 

form, or contact the school at 250-479-1232 or 

info@sjv.cisdv.bc.ca. 

 

mailto:office@qop.ca
mailto:sbutterfield@hatleymemorial.ca
http://www.svdpvictoria.com/
http://www.cisdv.bc.ca/
http://www.stjosephschool.ca/

